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Minutes 

In attendance: David Lynch, Chairman; Scott MacQuarrie; Brian Fredricks; and Kim Young 

I. Call to Order 

Chairman Lynch called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

II. Ongoing Business 

a. Consideration of the draft 2009 summary report 

Members reviewed the draft 2009 summary of activities and proposed 2010 plan for 

deer management. Kim Young MOTIONED to accept the report as drafted; Scott 

MacQuarrie SECONDED; discussion followed.  The consensus was to include wording 

that would allow the committee the option of implementing controlled hunts on 

properties previously hunted if efforts to facilitate hunting on private land do not 

produce sufficient hunting opportunities. Motion to accept the report with the option to 

return to previously hunted properties as discussed PASSED 4-0-0. 



III. Adjourn 

Kim Young MOTIONED to adjourn at 7:16 p.m.; Scott MacQuarrie SECONDED. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Allison McConnell 

Acting Administrative Secretary 


